
From: Wilks, Avery <awilks@thestate.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
Date: 12/29/2016 2:18:47 PM

Subject: Comment for story on HUD money

Hey Chaney, Rob,

I wanted to give you guys additional time to comment on a story I'm writing for tomorrow's paper on 
South Carolina getting $65 million in federal aid for Hurricane Matthew recovery.

Just letting you know in case you'd like a quote from the governor included.

All the best,
-Avery

-- 

Avery Wilks
Reporter, The State Newspaper
803-374-3115
Twitter: @AveryGWilks
Facebook: facebook.com/averygwilks/
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